
 

Tuesday, 29 April 2025 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

I can confirm that Aneta Juhaniaková has a confirmed place to attend Pembroke College, University 

of Oxford on a visiting non-matriculated Philosophy course for the 2025-26 academic year, as part 

of an approved year abroad from her home institution, the University of Bayreuth. The fees she is 

required to pay for the year will be as follows: 

Tuition Fees Accommodation (standard) Meal Plan  

£45,815.43 £7,666.19 £1,378.05 

 

We do not have any available financial support for our visiting students, so would appreciate any 

support you can provide to enable her to take up her place. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs Kirstie Morris 

Academic Support Officer, Pembroke College 

 

  

 

From the Academic Support Officer 

Kirstie Morris 
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